From: Brian Wilkinson

To: Kathy Hoskinson; Scott Fulton; Lisa Paxton

Subject: Letter of interest-Planning and Zoning

Date: Thursday, October 6, 2022 6:09:20 AM

Attachments: HPSCAN 2022100610000918 2022-10-06 100144501.pdf

CAUTION: This email message came from an external (non-city) email account. Do not
click on any links within the message or attachments to the message unless you
recognize the sender’s email account and trust the content.

Good morning. Please find the attached letter of interest for the Planning and Zoning
Commission. Thanks.
Brian

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: eprintcenter@hp8.us

Date: October 6, 2022 at 6:01:45 AM EDT

To: bwilkinson12@gmail.com

Subject: Scanned document from HP ePrint user

This email and attachment are sent on behalf of bwilkinson12@gmail.com.

If you do not want to receive this email in future, you may contact
bwilkinson12@gmail.com directly or you may consult your email application for
spam or junk email filtering options.

Regards,
HP Team
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October 6, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

I'd like to express my interest in continuing to be a member of the
Planning and Zoning Commission. | have learned a tremendous amount in
a short period of time. | enjoy working with the other Commission
members, as well as, the staff that manages the Planning and Zoning
Department for the City of Pataskala. | believe our work is important as
Pataskala continues to grow at a rapid rate. My goal is to be professional,
thoughtful, kind, and a good listener to the thoughts of the residents of
Pataskala while ensuring that the Pataskala Code and the Comprehensive
Plan are followed. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Brian Wilkinson






